
DUN LAOGHAIRE RATHDOWN COUNTY COUNCIL 

 

Planning and Citizen Engagement Strategic Policy Committee 

          

          Held remotely on Wednesday, 1st June at 5.00 pm 

 

Report of Chairperson Cllr. Daniel Dunne 

 

PRESENT 

 

Councillors Councillors 

Colgan, Anne O’Connell, Maeve 

Power, Una Kennedy, John 

Dunne, Daniel McNamara, Frank 

McCarthy, Lettie O’Leary, Jim 

O’Connell, Juliet Grainger, Anna 

Hanafin, Mary Quinn, Dave 

 

 

 

Councillor Daniel Dunne presided as Chairperson 

 

 

Councillors Melisa Halpin, and Tom Murphy were absent 

 

 

SECTORIAL REPRESENTATIVES PRESENT 

 

Dan Mulcahy, Matt Gallagher, Gerard O’Farrell, Geraldine Graydon 

 

An invitation to this meeting was extended to all members of the Council to attend for the 

presentation on the Residential Zoned Land Tax.  

 

The following Councillors attended.  

 

Councillors Councillors 

O’Callaghan, Denis Lewis, Hugh 

Sexton, Senan Moylan, Justin 

Fanning, Martha Smyth, Carrie 

Fleming, Michael Kivlehan, Tom 

McNamara, Frank O’Connell, Juliet 

Ahmed, Kazi Gildea, Jim 

Saul, Barry Hall, Lorraine 

McCarthy, Lettie  

 

 

 

OFFICIALS PRESENT 

 

Mary Henchy, Director of Services, Planning Department; Louise McGauran, Senior Planner, 

Planning Department; Ger Ryan, Senior Planner, Planning Department, Anthony Fitzpatrick, 

Senior Executive Director, Planning Department; Orla Jackson, Administrative Officer, Planning 

Department 

 

 

 

 

 

 



P/23/2022 

Confirmation of Minutes  

 

The Minutes of the Planning & Citizen Engagement Strategic Policy Committee held on Thursday 

7th April 2022 were Proposed by Councillor Mary Hanafin and Seconded by Councillor Anna 

Grainger. 

 

 

P/24/2022 

Matters arising (if any)  

 

No Business 

 

 

P/25/2022 

Information submitted by members for written reply  

 

No Business 

 

 

P/26/2022 

Business submitted by Director of Services  

 

 

(a) Update on new legislation-   Mary Henchy, Director of Services, Planning Department 

 

Presentation given by Louise McGauran, Senior Planner, on the Residential Zoned Land Tax 

 

Following Questions and Answers the report was NOTED.  

 

 

P/27/2022 

Business referred from the Council (if any)  

 

No Business 

 

P/28/2022 

Business referred from the Corporate Policy Group (if any)  

 

No Business 

 

P/29/2022 

Any other Business (if any)  

 

No Business 

 

P/30/2022 

Conclusion of Meeting  

 

The meeting concluded at 6.40pm 

 

 


